
 

 

From: shawna.deiulio@fsresidential.com [mailto:shawna.deiulio@fsresidential.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 3:45 PM 
To: Shawna Deiulio <Shawna.Delulio@fsresidential.com> 
Subject: Master Association Update 

 

April 1st, 2020 

 

Good afternoon. 

During these incredibly challenging times, we know that our membership, board 

members and residents depend on us to ensure the effective and continued operation of 

our community.  As such we wanted to take a moment to give you all an update on 

some of the exciting and important projects that we are working on, on your behalf.   

Please take a moment to review the attached letter from the entire Master Board.  If you 

have any issues opening the attachment, the letter can also be viewed by clicking here. 

We sincerely appreciate your support as we face this continuously evolving situation 

and encourage you to share your input and ideas with us.  Comments or suggestions can 

be sent to feedback@kpmaster.com. 

We will continue to update you as needed.  In the meantime, stay safe and remember 

this too shall pass. 

Thank you and keep practicing safety. 

On Behalf of the SSCW Master Association Board of Directors 

 

Shawna Deiulio 

Director of Operations and Communication 

SCCW Master Association 

 

SCROLL DOWN TO VIEW LETTER FROM MASTER BOARD…. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fkpmaster.com%2Fupdate&data=02%7C01%7CShawna.Delulio%40fsresidential.com%7C61e0d41f18534704070708d7d675312d%7C82dc41969dae4650955505bccddbfd01%7C0%7C0%7C637213671441276987&sdata=t8v4i28psm1GNlmwEsfK0liqGAis%2BCbrYsAh9qBzFOE%3D&reserved=0
mailto:feedback@kpmaster.com


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


